NOTICE

Due to the resignation of Sherrie Craft, Supervisor, from the Highland Town Board, there is a board vacancy. The Town Board at their Regular Town Board Meeting to be held April 13, 2010 will appoint someone to finish the two year term that ends in April 2011.

The Town Board is seeking letters of interest from individuals interested in completing this term. Please submit all letters of interest to the Town Clerk no later that Tuesday, April 6, 2010.

Nora Anne Moss, Clerk Town of Highland 7316 S County Rd S Lake Nebagamon, WI 54849

715.374.2046 Phone 715.374.2059 Fax highlandwisc@yahoo.com